
From: Supervisor Gorell
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Fwd: Thank you for adding CCO Diaper Bank to theAgenda
Date: Monday, September 25, 2023 5:04:03 PM

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Ann Lane <annlane99@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 5:00:34 PM
To: Supervisor Gorell <SupervisorGorell@ventura.org>
Subject: Thank you for adding CCO Diaper Bank to theAgenda
 

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I appreciate that you support the Diaper Bank and realize the importance to the County. I'm
counting on your leadership to pass this item.

Thank you,
Ann Lane
Newbury Park 
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